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NOTICE 
 

RV Park and Camp Ground 
Unfortunately the Deer Lake Municipal RV Park and Campground will not be 
open for the 2020 season.  The Covid-19 Pandemic has caused delays with 
construction and uncertainty regarding the operations. Consequently, the 
decision has been made to remain closed for the 2020 season. Renovation of 
the Deer Lake Municipal RV Park and Campground will continue in preparing 
for the 2021 season.   

 
Municipal Day Park (Humber Swimming Area) 

Along with the Deer Lake RV Municipal Park and Campground the swimming 
area will also be closed due to the construction in the park.  We will be 
working towards opening the swimming area as soon as there is a safe way to 
do so while continuing with the construction and entering the new Covid-19 
normal. 
 

Boating Area 
The segment of the river between the swimming area and the island may also 
be closed during this time.  There will be no through traffic and barriers will be 
in place enforcing compliance.  Please watch for notices and be aware of this 
when on the water.  
 
We would like to thank everyone for your understanding and apologize for 
any inconvenience this may cause anyone.  Ensuring that residents and 
campers remain safe while renovations continue is everyone’s number one 
priority.  The Deer Lake Municipal RV Park and Campground website will be 
updated in the next couple weeks showing the existing and future renovations 
to the park.  As you will see the future of the Deer Lake Municipal RV Park and 
Camp Ground is something to be excited about and will be worth the wait. 


